
 
  

WINTER MENU 2014-15, Week 1: w/c 3 Nov 2014 

served every day: vegetable of the day or side salad/salad bar, home baked bread, fresh fruit and  

either milk (or milkshake) and biscuit, cheese and biscuits or yoghurt 

v vegetarian option 

Monday 

Pork sausages and 
onion gravy 

 
Vegetarian shepherd’s 
pie with sweet potato 

topping v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with  

vegetarian mince 
 

Creamed or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Creamy chocolate or 

strawberry rice 
pudding  

 
Orange and sultana 

cookie 
 

Tuesday 

Roast pork, stuffing 
balls, gravy and apple 

sauce 
 

Cheese and onion 
quiche v 

 

Jacket potato topped 
with tuna and 

cucumber 
 

Oven roast or jacket 
potatoes 

 

Marble sponge and 
vanilla sauce 

 

Ice cream roll  
 

 

Wednesday 

Bonfire Day 
 

Hot dogs 
 

Cheese and onion 
savoury v 

 
Jacket potato topped 
with cheesy beans v 

 
Wedges or  

jacket potatoes 
 

Parkin or ginger 
sponge and custard  

 
Bonfire biscuit 

 

Thursday 

Seaside style fish 
fillet and parsley 

sauce 
 

Vegetarian mince and 
broccoli lasagne and 

garlic bread v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with cheddar cheese v 

 
Chips or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Lemon drizzle slice 
and vanilla sauce 

 
Chocolate crunchies 

 

Friday 

Chicken casserole and 
dumpling 

 
Homemade margarita 

pizza v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with chicken casserole 

 
Jacket or parsley 

potatoes 
 

Sticky chocolate 
pudding and chocolate 

sauce 
 

Strawberry whirl 
delight 

 



 
  

WINTER MENU 2014-15, Week 2: w/c 10 Nov 2014 

served every day: vegetable of the day or side salad/salad bar, home baked bread, fresh fruit and  

either milk (or milkshake) and biscuit, cheese and biscuits or yoghurt 

v vegetarian option 

Monday 

Crispy salmon fillet 
and parsley sauce 

 
Vegetable enchilada v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with  
cheddar cheese v 

 
Crispy garlic and herb 
or jacket potatoes 

 
Lemon topped 

Caribbean sponge and 
custard 

 
Melon slices 

Tuesday 

Meatballs and pasta 
in Neapolitan sauce 

 
Cheese and onion 

savoury v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with Neapolitan 

meatballs 
 

Creamed or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Jam shortcake finger 
and strawberry sauce 

 
Bananas in custard 

 

Wednesday 

Roast beef, Yorkshire 
pudding and gravy 

 
Cheese and leek pasta 

with  
roast onion bread v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with tuna crunch 
 

Oven roast or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Date and toffee 
sponge and vanilla 

sauce 
 

Strawberry jelly 
cream 

 

Thursday 

Pork and vegetable 
pie 
 

Pasta with  
tomato and basil v 
or mascarpone sauce 
and tomato bread v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with cheese and 
coleslaw v 

 
New/boiled or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Swiss tart and 
custard 

 
Chocolate and pear 
smoothie and biscuit 

 

Friday 

Fish fingers and 
parsley sauce 

 
Vegetable curry, rice 

and mini naan v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with vegetable curry v 

 
Chips or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Creamy rice pudding 
 

Strawberry buns  
 



 
  

served every day: vegetable of the day or side salad/salad bar, home baked bread, fresh fruit and  

either milk (or milkshake) and biscuit, cheese and biscuits or yoghurt 

v vegetarian option 

WINTER MENU 2014-15, Week 3: w/c 17 Nov 2014 

Monday 

Savoury minced beef 
and dumpling 

 
Pasta Margarita and 

tomato bread v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with savoury minced 

beef 
 

New or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Farmhouse carrot 

bake/bun 
 

Tutti fruitti ice 
cream and biscuit 

 

Tuesday 

Fish fillet in crispy 
crumb and parsley 

sauce 
 

Individual cheese and 
onion pasty v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with  
tuna and coleslaw 

 
Chips or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Iced chocolate sponge 
and chocolate sauce 

 
Banana whirl delight 

 

Wednesday 

Chicken korma, rice 
and mini naan 

 
Homemade Pepperoni 

or 
Cheese and tomato 

pizza v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with chicken korma 

 
Fruity flapjack 

 
Strawberry sparkle 

 

Thursday 

Roast gammon and 
pineapple 

 
Spaghetti Bolognaise 
and garlic bread v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with Bolognaise v 
 

Creamed or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Lemon and sultana 
roll and custard 

 
Fresh fruit 

kebabs/fresh fruit 
salad 

 

Friday 

Turkey burger in a 
bun 
 

Vegetarian cheese 
cobbler v 

 
Jacket potato topped 
with cheesy beans v 

 
Crispy garlic and herb 
or jacket potatoes 

 
Chocolate crunch 

 
Mandarin and orange 

jelly 
 



 
  

WINTER MENU 2014-15, Week 4: w/c 24 Nov 2014 

served every day: vegetable of the day or side salad/salad bar, home baked bread, fresh fruit and  

either milk (or milkshake) and biscuit, cheese and biscuits or yoghurt 

v vegetarian option 

Monday 

Toad in the hole and 
onion gravy 

 
Sweetcorn and leek 

quiche v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with  

sausage and beans 
 

Oven roast or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Creamy chocolate or 

strawberry rice 
pudding  

 
Tutti fruitti cookie 

 

Tuesday 

Roast pork, stuffing 
balls and apple sauce 

 
Vegetarian chilli and 

rice v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with tuna and 

cucumber 
 

Creamed or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Jam lattice tart and 

strawberry sauce 
 

Chocolate Velvet 
 

Wednesday 

Spaghetti Bolognaise 
and tomato bread 

 
Homity pie v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with Bolognaise 
 

Wedges or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Chocolate chip sponge 
and chocolate sauce 

 
Mandarin orange jelly 

pot 
 

Thursday 

Seaside style fish 
fillet and parsley 

sauce 
 

Vegetarian lasagne and 
garlic bread v 

 
Jacket potato topped 
with cheddar cheese v 

 
Chips or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Fruit muffin 
 

Strawberry ripple ice 
cream and biscuit 

 
 

Friday 

Turkey and vegetable 
cobbler 

 
Homemade margarita 

pizza v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with turkey and 

vegetables 
 

Jacket or parsley 
potatoes 

 
Syrup sponge and 

vanilla sauce 
 

Chocolate and banana 
whirl 

 



 
  Monday 

Salmon nuggets and 
parsley sauce 

 
Vegetarian moussaka 
and garlic bread v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with  
Bolognaise v 

 
Crispy garlic and herb 
or jacket potatoes 

 
Jam and coconut 

sponge and strawberry 
sauce 

 
Melon slices 

Tuesday 

Meatballs in onion 
gravy and Yorkshire 

pudding 
 

Cheese and onion 
savoury v 

 
Jacket potato topped 
with cheddar cheese v 

 
Creamed or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Chocolate shortcake 
finger and chocolate 

sauce 
 

Banana split 
 

Wednesday 

Roast turkey, 
stuffing balls and 

gravy 
 

Cheese and leek pasta 
and roast onion bread 

v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with tuna crunch 

 
Oven roast or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Date and toffee 
sponge and vanilla 

sauce 
 

Chocolate and orange 
trifle 

 

Thursday 

Fish fingers and 
parsley sauce 

 
Vegetarian chilli 

burrito v 
 

Jacket potato  
topped with 

vegetarian chilli v 
 

Chips or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Creamy rice pudding  

 
Chocolate brownie 

 

Friday 

Steak and potato pie 
 

Pasta with tomato 
and basil sauce and 
tomato bread v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with cheese and 
coleslaw v 

 
New or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Jam and cream scones 
  

Chocolate swirl ice 
cream and biscuit  

 

WINTER MENU 2014-15, Week 5: w/c 1 Dec 2014 

served every day: vegetable of the day or side salad/salad bar, home baked bread, fresh fruit and  

either milk (or milkshake) and biscuit, cheese and biscuits or yoghurt 

v vegetarian option 



 
  

WINTER MENU 2014-15, Week 6: w/c 8 Dec 2014 

served every day: vegetable of the day or side salad/salad bar, home baked bread, fresh fruit and  

either milk (or milkshake) and biscuit, cheese and biscuits or yoghurt 

v vegetarian option 

Monday 

Fish fillet in crispy 
crumb and parsley 

sauce 
 

Macaroni cheese and 
roast onion bread v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with  
tuna and coleslaw 

 
Chips or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Iced sponge and 
strawberry sauce 

 
White chocolate 

mousse 

Tuesday 

Savoury minced beef, 
Yorkshire pudding and 

gravy 
 

Pasta margarita and 
tomato bread v 

 
Jacket potato topped 
with savoury minced 

beef 
 

New/boiled or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Orchard apple crumble 

and custard 
 

Lemon ripple ice 
cream and biscuit 

 

Wednesday 

Creamy chicken and 
mushrooms with rice 

 
Homemade cheese and 

tomato v  
or  

Hawaiian pizza v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with creamy chicken 

and mushroom 
 

Fruity flapjack 
 

Chocolate dream 
 

Thursday 

Roast gammon and 
pineapple 

 
Vegetarian spaghetti 
Bolognaise and garlic 

bread v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with Bolognaise v 

 
Creamed or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Jam roly poly and 
custard 

 
Fresh fruit 

kebabs/fresh fruit 
salad 

 

Friday 

Beef burger in a bun 
 

Cheese omelette v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with cheesy beans v 

 
Crispy garlic and herb 
or jacket potatoes 

 
Chocolate and pear 
Bakewell tart and 
chocolate sauce 

 
Neapolitan jelly 

 



 

WINTER MENU 2014-15, Week 1: w/c 15 Dec 2014 

served every day: vegetable of the day or side salad/salad bar, home baked bread, fresh fruit and  

either milk (or milkshake) and biscuit, cheese and biscuits or yoghurt 

v vegetarian option 

Monday 

Pork sausages and 
onion gravy 

 
Vegetarian shepherd’s 
pie with sweet potato 

topping v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with  

Cheesy beans 
 

Creamed or jacket 
potatoes 

 
Creamy chocolate or 

strawberry rice 
pudding  

 
Orange and sultana 

cookie 
 

Tuesday 

Christmas Dinner 

Roast turkey, stuffing 
balls, sausage and 

gravy  
 

Vegetarian pasty v 
 

Creamed and oven 
roast potatoes 

 

Christmas pudding and 
custard 

 

Christmas strawberry 
and vanilla ice cream 

tub  
 

Snow-capped muffins 
 

Wednesday 

Spaghetti Bolognaise 
and tomato bread 

 
Cheese pie v 

 
Jacket potato topped 

with Bolognaise v 
 

Chilli wedges or  
jacket potatoes 

 
Fruit muffin 

 
Peach jelly pot 

 

Thursday 

Seaside style fish 
fillet and parsley 

sauce 
 

Vegetarian mince and 
broccoli lasagne and 

garlic bread v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with cheddar cheese v 

 
Chips or jacket 

potatoes 
 

Lemon drizzle slice 
and vanilla sauce 

 
Chocolate crunchies 

 

Friday 

Chicken casserole and 
dumpling 

 
Homemade margarita 

pizza v 
 

Jacket potato topped 
with chicken casserole 

 
Jacket or parsley 

potatoes 
 

Sticky chocolate 
pudding and chocolate 

sauce 
 

Strawberry whirl 
delight 

 


